Circuit Service 2025

For the last three years, the last service in January has been

a Circuit Service and this year is no different.

On the 26th of January at 10:30 there will be an All Cultures Circuit

Service at St. Andrew's Methodist Church, Slough.

This will be a vibrant and interactive service which will allow the
rest of the circuit to share in the All Cultures worship that the

Slough Methodist Churches have been offering over the last 18 months.

Expect to sing hymns in a number of languages and hear from a variety

of experiences from the global Church.

Afterwards, we are invited to stay to lunch where food from around
the world will be shared. Members of the congregation are encouraged

to wear traditional clothing.

We look forward to welcoming friends from across the circuit to

St. Andrew's at the end of January.
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